Letter to Congress urging support of the Climate Stewardship Act
I was pleased to learn that the Climate Stewardship Act (CSA) has been reintroduced by Senators John McCain (R-AZ) and Joseph Lieberman (D-CT) in the U.S. Senate and by Representatives Wayne Gilchrest (R-MD), and John Olver (D-MA) in the U.S. House of Representatives. The CSA takes a modest first step toward limiting carbon dioxide and other heat-trapping gases that contribute to global warming and I urge you to support this effort.

The science of global warming is strong and the potential impacts are severe. In light of the strong scientific consensus on this issue, it is time for policy action. The CSA’s market-based approach offers a flexible, affordable way to curb the environmental, public health, and economic impacts of global warming by setting mandatory limits on emissions from relevant sectors of the economy and encouraging an increase in energy efficiency and renewable electricity generation. 

A commitment to a clean energy economy will not only work to slow global warming but also help preserve and expand U.S. jobs and reduce our dependence on oil. By encouraging investment in clean energy solutions, the bill would also ensure that American technology remains competitive as other countries move to reduce their own emissions.

Please plan responsibly for our children and grandchildren's future by supporting the Climate Stewardship Act. I look forward to hearing your position on this issue.
